
 
 

 

 

For Immediate Release 

June 12, 2018 
TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

 

Road Closure on Wesley Drive NW Due to Sewer Work 
 

What:  Road closure due to cleaning of sewer line 

  

Where:  Wesley Drive NW will be closed to through traffic between Wellesley Drive NW 

and Riada Drive NW 

 

When:  Monday, June 18, 2018 - Friday, August 24, 2018 (9 a.m. – 7 p.m.)  

 

Comments:  Crews will clean and rehab approximately 2000 LF of the Peachtree Creek Trunk 

sewer line from a manhole located in front of 796 Wesley Drive NW, resulting in closure of the 

road.  

 

Construction is scheduled to begin on Monday, June 18, 2018 and last approximately six 

weeks. The work hours will be 9 a.m. – 7 p.m. Traffic control measures and signs will be in 

place to guide motorists around the work zone. Residents will continue to have access mail 

and package delivery, emergency services and trash pick-up. 

 

Motorists are urged to use caution and to avoid the area if possible.  
 
Detour: If traveling Southbound on Wesley Drive NW, turn right on Riada Drive NW, then left 

on to Wellesley Drive NW; Wellesley dead ends into Wesley Drive. If traveling Northbound on 

Wesley Drive NW merge left onto Wellesley Drive NW; Wellesley dead ends into Wesley Drive 

NW; turn left or right onto Wesley Drive NW.  
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